pusticly
INSTRUCT ION Tony Evers, PhD, State Superintendent

May 2, 2018
To all interested persons,

The Department of Public Instruction issues this letter as a public notice to indicate that the Department
will not be puisuing promuligation of proposed rules under the scope statement SS 001-18, relating to
flexibilities for school districts,

Sincerely,

Michael Thompson
Deputy State Superintendent
Department of Public Instruction
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